
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
September 18, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Happy Birthday - None today. 
 
Picture retake day is October 17  
Picture packets are available in the office. 
 
Congratulations to the following math classes that won a donut party for Wednesday, 
September 18 for math classes having the highest percentage of students meeting or 
exceeding their Spring NWEA scores.  Way to go.  More NWEA donut class winners will 
be announced tomorrow for Reading and Language Usage NWEA class scores. 
 
Math Donut Party for Wednesday IS: 
 
Mrs. Ruland's 3rd Hour math class 
 
Mrs. VanHall's 4th hour math class 
 
Ms Fricke's 3rd hour  math class 
 
Mr. Brummel's 1st hour math class 
 
Congratulations to the following ELA classes that won a donut party for Thursday, 
September 19 for ELA classes having the highest percentage of students meeting or 
exceeding their Spring NWEA Reading scores.  Way to go.   
ELA Reading Donut Party for Thursday IS: 
Mrs. Lemmink's 4th Hour ELA class 
Mr. Chrapek's 2nd hour ELA class 
Mrs. Lasky's 2nd hour ELA class 
Mr. Bailey's 3rd hour ELA class 
 
 
Not all heroes wear a cape and tights.  A real hero speaks up for what's right.  Be 
a real hero.  If you see or hear something that threatens student or school safety - 
SAY SOMETHING! 
Students - please check your email for more information about OK2SAY 
 
A shout-out to the Newaygo Middle School student body.  Thank you for caring for our 
school grounds and picking up after yourself.  Also - thank you for taking care of the 
restrooms and leaving them in good condition - we appreciate your cooperation. 
 
Happy Hispanic Heritage Month!  Each year Americans celebrate Hispanic Heritage 
Month from September 15th to October 15th.  During this time we recognize and 



celebrate the many contributions, diverse cultures, and histories of the Hispanic 
American community. Did you know the reason Hispanic Heritage month starts on 
September 15th is because it is the anniversary of independence for Latin American 
countries Costa Rica, El Salvador, Guatemala, Honduras and Nicaragua. 
 
Beyond the Bell ASP has started. Students: if you are attending the ASP and have 
permission forms turned in, please go directly to the library after dismissal. 
Forms are available in the office. 
 
Art Club ASP will start today, Tuesday, September 17th. Forms are available in the 
office. 
 
National Junior Honor Society application packets are available.  They will be located 
just inside Mrs. Gerke’s room on the black shelving unit.  Completed packets will be due 
NO LATER THAN Sept 27th.  No late applications will be considered. Only 7th and 8th 
graders can apply and last year’s members do not need to reapply. 
 
Pop and Taki sales this week Thursday are for VOUCHER redemption only. No cash 
sales this week.  Congratulations to all who improved their NWEA scores! 
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 
 


